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Introduction

On March 22, 2016, Community Development Staff Training College
o�cially received the books from Books2Africa through the
Minister in charge of the ministry. The Ceremony was held at the
ministry headquarters in Lusaka. (Refer to the photos).

Logistics

The books were then transported to the college in Kitwe, about 360
kilometres north of the capital Lusaka. They were then o�oaded
and listed, accordingly (refer to the list of books). The total number
of books was 1091. There were also 13 folders in one box.
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Impact

As a college, we have created a section speci�cally for the books
we received. This has been necessitated by the fact that most of
the books we received are suitable for the high school grades and
below, contrary to what we requested for; social sciences and
related books for our college. We have however stocked them in the
Community Development library, accordingly and we will continue
to sensitise more high schoolers on the availability of the books in
the college library given that most of them are useful at their level.
Just a few are suitable for our students (Those on computer,
business and food).

Conclusion

There are some high schoolers who study from our institution;
these are the main targets for most of the books. We continue to
use the ones that meet our level as a college and they have helped
widen the understanding and sources of information which
eventually will be utilized in communities. We wish to thank you for
your donation of the books. It is our hope that the number of users
will increase as we talk with those who come around to use our
library.  
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